
July 30, 2012                          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:   Marco Vogrig, Municipal Engineer  
              

Re:   Professional Consulting Services Downtown Revitalization – Phase 3 
 

Recommendation: 
 

Whereas the City of Kenora accepted the proposal of Hatch Mott MacDonald (formerly 
known as ENL) to provide consulting services for the design and tender for Phase 3 of 
the Downtown Revitalization; 

 
Now Therefore the Council of The Corporation of the City of Kenora enacts as follows: 

 
1. THAT the Mayor and Clerk of The Corporation of the City of Kenora are hereby 

authorized to execute an Agreement between The Corporation of the City of 

Kenora and Hatch Mott MacDonald, in accordance with the terms and conditions 
therein and affix the Seal of the Corporation thereto. 

 
2. THAT this by-law shall come into force and be in effect from and after the final 

passing thereof. 

 
Background: 

 
The City put out a Request for Proposals for the design and tendering of Phase 3 of the 
Downtown Revitalization.  Engineering Northwest Limited (ENL) was awarded the 

project at the July 16th Open Meeting of Council.  Since that time ENL was acquired by 
Hatch Mott MacDonald and they have provided correspondence reinforcing their 

commitment to this project (see attached letter).  It will now be in order to enter into 
the contract agreement with Hatch Mott MacDonald for these works. 
 

Budget:  2012 Capital Budget 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
By-law required. 
Distribution: R. Perchuk, M. Vogrig, Hatch Mott MacDonald 


